
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Joe Mahon 
Aircraft Noise Competent Authority 
County Hall 
Swords 
Co. Dublin 
K67 X8Y2 

3rd March 2020 
 
Dear Mr Mahon 
 
Re: Aircraft Noise Competent Authority Notice arising from application for planning permission 

at Dublin Airport (Ref. F19A/0449) – Proposed change of use to provide for an increased 
combined passenger capacity for all passenger buildings from 32 million passengers per 
annum (mppa) to 35 mppa (of which 3 mppa will be connecting passengers). 

 
 
We refer to your letter of 19th February 2020 in response to daa’s submission of 27th January 2020.  
We respond on behalf of the applicant, daa. 
 
We note your request to submit certain preliminary information by the 31st March 2020, namely: 
 
- Noise Modelling Methodology Report; 
- Population and Demographic Methodology Report; 
- Exposure and Effects Methodology Report; and 
- A sample of the Noise Modelling, Population and Demographic information and Exposure and 

Effects information in relation to the ‘Current Situation’ scenario (being Scenario ‘A’ as outlined in 
paragraph 1.4 of the Appendix to the Information Request).  This information is being requested 
so that ANCA and its technical advisors can satisfy themselves as to the formal in which the 
requested information is to be provided. 

 
We wish to confirm that we are working on the assembly of this information and it is the intention of 
daa to submit this information by the 31st March 2020. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
__________________ 
Gavin Lawlor 
Director    
Tom Phillips + Associates 


